lame:	Class:	Date:
-------	--------	-------

Reading Comprehension: Proposing on Valentine's Day

Read the following passage and then complete the task below:



Adam has been going out with Amanda for over three years now. They both met while on holiday in Benidorm and have been together ever since. Adam runs his own plumbing company, while Amanda is a primary school teacher. They moved in together last summer and are very much in love with each other. It is the beginning of February and Valentine's day is only a few days away. This year, Adam wants to do something special for

Amanda because he thinks it is an excellent opportunity to propose. He has been asking his best friend for advice and they both came up with a romantic plan for that special day. Next week, Adam will be going into town to buy a beautiful diamond engagement ring, order a big bouquet of red roses from M&S and buy a special big box of chocolates from 'Hotel Chocolat'. Amanda has had her eye on a Michael Kors handbag but couldn't afford it because it was too expensive. Knowing this, he decided to surprise her by buying it for her. The last thing in his plan was a candlelit dinner at her favourite restaurant. Let's all hope things go well for Adam.

Answer the following in full sentences:	
1. Where did Adam & Amanda meet?	
2. What is Adam's job?	
3. Where does Amanda work?	
4. What does the word 'propose' mean?	
5. When will he do that?	
6. Who helped him plan this special day?	
7. What is he going to buy?	
8. Why couldn't Amanda buy the handbag?	
9. Where was Adam going to ask Amanda to marry him?	
10. Do you think Amanda will accept?	

Discussion: Do you do something special for someone you love on Valentine's Day?